North Carolina: Current COVID-19 Restrictions & Recommendations
[bookmark: _GoBack]As of 5 p.m., July 30, 2021, there are no restrictions or measures imposed by executive order for the general public. Restrictions, however, may be imposed by local governments.  For additional information, please go to the link below.
https://www.nc.gov/covid-19/current-restrictions-recommendations

